
From: John Malet-Bates  
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 4:30 PM 
To: Nick Bell; Tom Little  
Subject: 22 Lancaster Grove London NW3 4PB (2024/0078/T) 
 
HCAAC Objects to the proposed felling. Unclear why felling is sought, any 
recommendation, nor of which tree exactly. If a conifer, felling should always 
be resisted in favour of careful pruning. All trees should be assessed for 
maintenance, improvement before deciding on feliing. 
Best regards, 
John 
,  
John Malet-Bates 
For Hampstead CAAC  
c/o Flat 6, 4 Ferncroft Avenue,  
London, 
NW3 7PH 
 
 


